
LEGAL NOTICE 
PUBLIC HEARING

MERRIMACK VILLAGE DISTRICT (MVD)
Residents of Merrimack are hereby advised that the Merrimack Village 
District Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing to consider 
the acceptance and expenditure of a 100% matching grant awarded by 
the NH Department of Environmental Services (NHDES) titled the 2021 
Asset Management Planning Grant. MVD will match up to $20,000 to 
review asset inventory and develop financial planning initiatives for the 
water system.

The Public Hearing will be held on Monday, January 25, 2021 at 5:00 
PM in the Conference Room at the Merrimack Village District office 
located at 2 Greens Pond Road, Merrimack, NH. All interested parties are 
invited to join the meeting virtually through Zoom at https://us02web.
zoom.us/j/84215780306 or by calling 1 (646) 876-9923 and entering the 
webinar ID: 842 1578 0306

This hearing is being held in accordance with the requirements of NH 
RSA 40:13 and NH RSA 31:95-b.
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